
FHS Booster Club Meeting Minutes 

May 19th, 2025       

  

President- Hannah Horne   

Vice President- Christina Sias   

Sponsorship - Ashley Cook   

Secretary- Kim Allred  

Treasurer- Shane Gebs  

Public Relations- Melissa and Brian Howell 

Concessions Managers- Victoria Martinez, Natalie Olson, Cassie Norwood 

  

Meeting started at 6:04pm 

Secretary’s Report - Kim Allred  

●​  Melissa moved to approve them, Victoria seconded them 

Treasurer’s Report – Shane Gebs (Attached. See bottom of document)  

●​ A few things to point out; fundraising was down this year. We were lucky to get the KIA donation. 
Shane suggests renaming the concessions grant on the budget to “concessions volunteer 
payout.” We anticipate being slightly over budget at the end of the year. 

●​ Hannah had a question about Senior line items on the budget. Should we combine the line items? 
●​ We did not have to pay for the Senior Parade. Dr. Fox did that. 
●​ Do we want to keep the PO Box? No, we’d like things sent to the school instead. 
●​ Brian moved to approve the budget, Ashley seconded them 

 
Sponsorship Report – Ashley Cook 

  
●​ After Prom Banner has been ordered and will be here tomorrow night. Ashley will put it up before 

graduation. We will take off old banners this week and put up new ones.  
●​ Hannah asked how many free banners we get printed from the company. Ashley will look into it. 
●​ Hannah asked if we were okay to use a template for the sports calendar next year? Yes, who will 

print them? Or do we not print them at all? 
●​ Can we put up our own banner to advertise? 

 



Concessions Update: 

●​ We’re working with a dealer to make Frederick Swag to sell online and at concessions. 
●​ We’ll be running concessions at graduation this year. 
●​ We’ll be running concessions at Frederick in Flight. 
●​ We’ll see if the summer musical needs concessions. 

President Update: 

●​ If we don’t fill the Public Relations Position, we can outsource it to the Student Council or 
Broadcasting. 

●​ We have a lot of out-of-date bylaws that we need rewrite. 
●​ Hannah is concerned that no one will want to be involved in the Booster Club next year. Dr. Fox 

says that if the Booster Club dissolves, then the money goes to the school district. Another option 
is to keep Hannah’s name on the bank account and defer for one year until she returns. Finding 
volunteers is a problem for every school across the district. How can we incentivise people to 
volunteer? 

●​ Can we create committees per each event? Maybe that will be less overwhelming. 
●​ Should we change how and when we run meetings? One board meeting and one general 

meeting? 
●​ Can we send out a Booster Club specific email during the summer? 
●​ Can we simplify things somehow? Get rid of calendars and/or Homecoming tailgate and some 

concessions? Maybe we can cut down on what we do for some events? 
●​ We need to have a summer meeting to discuss the bylaws and ideas about getting volunteers for 

next year. 
●​ Can we do a Trunk or Treat when we need volunteers? Maybe it’ll work if we work with the 

student council. 
●​ We’ll vote via email since there weren’t enough people here. 

 

After Prom: 

●​ It was great and well attended. We had 575 students attend. Dr. Fox says underclassmen may 
not be invited next year unless they were a date of an upperclassmen at prom.  

Board Positions Opening: Public Relations and an additional Sponsorship person 

Open Floor:  

●​ None 

 

Meeting Closed at 7:34pm  

Next Meeting: TBD  
 
  



 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 


